
From: Adams, Marcia <madams@oed.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/23/2014 11:14:51 AM
Subject: FW: Info on State Auditor's Position

FYI
 
From: Mike Shealy [mailto:MikeShealy@scsenate.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 10:18 AM

To: Singleton, Delbert

Cc: Adams, Marcia

Subject: RE: Info on State Auditor's Position
 
Delbert – I’d offer the following as a suggestion for this agenda item.
 
First, I think the item should include language that directs staff to review the organizational reporting structure of the 
State Auditor’s position in light of the passage of S22.  Currently, the Auditor reports to the five Board members.  That 
structure was set as such because the Board was responsible for most of the administrative processes of state 
government.  But, with most of those processes migrating to the Department of Administration, a better 
organizational may be for the Auditor to report through the new director of the SFAA who is appointed for a four year 
term (more insulation).  Dependent upon the best model, that change may involve legislation.
 
Second, after the best model is determined, then the interview committee should be reappointed next January to 
solicit resumes, et cetera.
 
Just my thoughts,
 
Mike
 
From: Singleton, Delbert [mailto:delbert@oed.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 4:09 PM

To: Pitts, Ted; Adams, Clarissa; Gunn, Eddie; Mike Shealy; Beverly Smith

Cc: Adams, Marcia; Koch, Paul; Avant, David; Fuller, Laurie

Subject: Info on State Auditor's Position
 
All,
 
Attached is the information on the State Auditor’s position we discuss this morning.
 
Delbert
 

Delbert H. Singleton, Jr.
Assistant Executive Director and Board Secretary
SC Budget & Control Board
1200 Senate Street | Columbia, SC 29201 | Office: (803) 734-2314
Fax: (803) 734-2117
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